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Notice on Okada Manila’s operation 

 

The temporary suspension of gaming business order issued by PAGCOR (Philippines 

Amusement and Gaming Corporation) on March 15, 2020 has been partially lifted. In response to 

this, Okada Manila will be partially operational as follows which is operated under the Universal 

Entertainment Group. 

 

1. Facilities to be resumed 

A. Part of the casino area (Up to 30% of permitted slot machines and casino tables installed 

will be operated). 

B. Part of resort related facilities such as restaurants and hotels. 

 

2. Actions to prevent the spread of infection 

We will thoroughly implement hygiene management protocols such as disinfection and cleaning 

according to the modes of operation of each facility, and strive to operate facilities that 

customers can enjoy at ease. 

 

3. Impact on business performance 

Okada Manila has not yet determined its consolidated financial forecast for the fiscal year 

ending December 2020. The forecast will be announced as soon as it becomes possible to 

calculate. 


